
2nd February 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

RE: Lego Robotics and Coding

As part of our learning about how we can change the world, Year 4 will be involved in a Lego Robotics and
Coding workshop on Wednesday 9th February 2022. Code Kids will be coming into school to host
workshops, where the children will design and then create a lego prototype of the rover on Mars, they will
apply their coding skills to program their prototype to complete a range of tasks.

We understand that this would usually be a PE day for 4C and 4N
but please can children come to school in their school uniform.

The school will be paying towards some of the cost of this learning
workshop. We are also asking parents/carers to make a voluntary
contribution of £5 should be made via ParentPay by Wednesday 9th
February 2022.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Newman, Miss Chevis and Mrs Baird.

Year 4 Class Teachers


